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Beaumont Laboratory COVID-19 Test Reporting to MDHHS: New Requirements  

 
Effective Date: August 1, 2020  

 
The U.S. government passed Public Law 116-136, § 18115(a), also known as the CARES Act which 

requires laboratories that perform testing to detect SARS-CoV-2 to report results from each patient test 

to the Secretary of the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS).  HHS has set forth required 

data elements to be reported with the laboratory test results. 

As mandated by the HHS; Beaumont Laboratory will facilitate the provision of the required information 

to our local public health departments by supplying your offices with the cards pictured below which 

must be returned to Beaumont Laboratory with every specimen for COVID-19 testing.  This card does 

not act as a laboratory order and will not replace a valid script or requisition orders for laboratory 

testing.   Offices utilizing Epic EMR will enter the required patient information into Epic upon order 

placement and hence, are not required to complete the card below.  

                

If you have any questions, please contact your Beaumont Laboratory Customer Service Department: 

• Farmington Hills, Grosse Pointe, Royal Oak and Troy: 800-551-0488 or 248-551-1155, Option 5 

• Dearborn, Taylor, Trenton and Wayne: 800-245-3725, Option 1 
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Submitted by:      Peter Millward, MD, System Chief of Clinical Pathology Services  
                                Joan Wehby, System Operations Director, Ambulatory and Outreach  
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